






Transient Tax ($1,726,916) - The City has a tax rate of 12% on all revenues paid to
Hotels and Bed and Breakfast Inns. The tax is paid by the guests staying at these
accommodations. This revenue is estimated to increase at a rate of 5% or $81,802 for the
next fiscal year based on estimated year end revenues. In fiscal year 2011-2012 the City
adopted a short-term rental ordinance allowing twenty-five residential units to participate
in short-term rentals.
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